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Serving with www.lightshineministries.org for the past 23 years

Besides maintaining the ongoing ministry relationships we have 
started all over the state of Alaska, one of the most rewarding 
new accomplishments I have seen this year is the work we were 
able to complete in August on our new missionary base.  In the 
beginnning of August, we cut down a lot of trees and we were a 
able to rent some heavy equipment in order to prepare the 
site for building our garage next May 2019. 

This new property will become the staging area for our ministry 
for years to come. This small building (bottom left) was former-
ly a shack on the property that we renovated with a new floor,  
walls, windows and metal roof overtop of the old asphalt roof. 
This building will be the cook house for next year’s construction 

teams.  Our first several teams 
will be living in wall tents and 
using this cookhouse until the 
garage is built. The new ga-
rage will be on the site (to the 
right) and will have a kitchen, 
bathroom and sleeping area 

Hello Everyone!

It has been a VERY successful year so far in Alaska.  As I type this letter to you, our12th missionary 
team is serving in Homer, Alaska helping a local church there renovate the former bowling alley 
into their new church facility!  When they return home early next week, we will all be at the Man-
heim Farmers Fair each evening. Come out and talk to our volunteers if you are able. 

upstairs.  Take time to visit our website and read about it:

www.lightshineministries.org  
I send this letter out to those of you who have supported my 
wife, Ruth, and I in the past.  We need your help to help me serve 
with LightShine Ministries.  My job is to raise up and equip lead-
ers - casting vision for growth and development for our ministry.  

My Email: lightshinealaska@comcast.net

Make all checks payable to:    LightShine Ministries    P.O. Box 777   Mount Joy, PA   17552

BEFORE

AFTER

BEFORE

AFTER

I need to raise $1,000 per week to do my 
job.  If you are unable to support my wife 
and I financially, would you please pray 
for us?  We know the power of prayer and 
see it as a vital part of what we do. 

Thank you so much!

Tom Denlinger - Ministry Director - 717.314.7760 (cell)  


